
    Snopackers Monthly Club Meeting: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 

 

Members & Visitors Present: Jon Cheney, Dale Allen, Carmin Lemery, Tim Sterner, Ray Lamre, Ellis 

O’Hear, Will Foster, Izaak Draper, Josh And Mark(10).  

      

The meeting was brought to order @ 6:08PM by Jon Cheney, Acting President.  

 

The minutes from the Wednesday, January 10, 2018 meeting were handed out for review. Ellis O’Hear 

made a motion to accept the minutes and seconded by Tim Sterner. Passed with a unanimous vote.    

   

Treasure’s Report:  

              Balance on hand 12/16/2017:    $ 3,700.22 (12/31/17 $ 5,319.65) Difference $1,619.43 

  Income:                        $ 12,157.00 (Total: $17,476.65)    

              Expenses:                                   $ 11,944.65 (?) 

              Balance on hand 1/31/2018:      $ 5,532.00     

     

 OLD BUSINESS:  

-There was discussion regarding the name change of the club, and was decide to table to a later 

date.  

-Jon announced that we would be moving the drawing for the raffle until Wednesday, March 14, 

2018 meeting. Please make sure that everyone has their tickets and monies to hand in.   

 

COUNTY: 

 -County Treasury: $2,981.33  

- County is looking to change the format of how they host the Poker Ride moving forward.   

-VAST Military Appreciation Ride is scheduled for Saturday, February 17, 2017 at the Oxbow 

Park in Morrisville, VT from 10-2.   

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 -Jon Cheney announced that the club made $875 profit from the spaghetti dinner.  

-The club has located a copy of their current by-laws, Carmin has sent a copy for review to the 

VAST bylaws committee and has asked for any recommendations and a copy to VAST to have on file 

at the VAST office.   

 -Arthur Lefevre and Will Foster will be the club emergency contact and the groomer is located at 

28 Stub Towne Road, Morrisville, VT.  

 

Trail Work Projects for Spring/Fall of 2018:  

 

-Eagle’s Ledge Bridge Work 

-Debrushing of trails 

-Shawn Miller: River  

 

The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, March 14, 2018 @ Hoagies in Morrisville, VT. 

 

The meeting was adjourned @ 6:57 PM, Carmin Lemery made a motion to adjourn & seconded by Tim 

Sterner. Passed with a unanimous vote. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 Carmin Lemery  

 Interim Snopackers Club Secretary  


